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On August 11th, I headed out to 
Ann McClure's facility for some 
driving with my mule Cooper.  The 
event was called Buddy Buggy 
Day, which I hadn't done before.   

What a kick!  

On Saturday a group of BODS 
members filled in gopher holes 
while Pres Lilla & her hubby set up 

a cones course and hazards.  Over the past year I have been driving a four-wheel 
cart that I purchased from one of our  
members, Liz. It has been a challenge to 
change from a two-wheel cart.  The back-
up has been especially difficult.  Well, the 
course had a back up, so we got to     
practice & got better and better!! Member 
Jackie rode with me and gave me lots of 
great pointers! Hence Buddy Buggy ! 
There were 5 drivers participating and lots 
of spectators, lots of fun, and it was a great 

learning experience. We even had a 
member from our neighbor club in the 
Fresno areaðPhyllis Rumley from 
CVHA.The BODS has put so much fun 
into learning a new angle on driving for 
myself and Cooper.   

        ~ Kelly Moore 
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